
James Kossuth
Town of Northport
LD 646
The Town of Northport strongly supports LD646. The Town has received just over 
half of the amount promised as reimbursement for the property tax stabilization 
program, and the Town based its budget for FY24 on the assumption that the state 
would fully reimburse the Town, as the statute clearly stated. 
It is probably safe to say that every municipality in the state is counting on full 
reimbursement as promised by the statute. Please pass LD646 and make the 
municipalities whole.


